
It’s Christmas 
Jumper Day!
Friday 11th December 2020 

Please wear full school uniform and either  
a Christmas Jumper or cardigan for a  
£1 donation.  
Please ask your child to give their money to their classroom

teacher on the day. 

And remember no Christmas Fayre this year so  
if you would like to help raise much needed funds 
for our school please give on our donate page 
easydonate.org/HTDT004

http://www.easydonate.org/HTDT004
http://www.easydonate.org/HTDT004

